
Seymour Recreation Commission 
Seymour Community Center 

August 24, 2011 

Members Present: Patrick Stanek, Sean Struemello Gary Bruce, Glenn Greene 
Members Absent: Joe Falcha, Shelby Slie, Joe LaRovera, Christine Battis 
Others Present: Jack Ahearn, Missy Orosz 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 

Public Comment: Ruben Giza from Seymour Pop Warner asked for dates for Seymour Girls 
(cheerleading). He stated they have dates for September and are looking for Dates in October and 
November. He also stated that last year they were removed from the gym a few times. Mr. Giza 
stated that the girls are a competitive team and they really need to be in gym for stunting and Mats. 

Approval of Minutes: Motion to approve Minutes from 6/22/2011 
Motion: Pat Stanek Second: Sean Strumello Vote: 4-0 

Motion carries. 

Treasurers Report: Motion to accept treasurer's report. 
Motion: Glenn Greene Second Sean Stumello Vote: 4-0 
Motion carries. 

Directors Report: Jack stated that the Summer Playground was a good success even with 
Chatfield being closed and all children being sent to Gary Park. 

Jack also stated that gym requests have been sent to all the schools for programs. 
Jack stated that Quassy day is 9/17 and 9/18. All visitors must show license to prove residency. 
All non residents will pay $10 per person. 

Jack also stated that the following trips have been planned: 
9/25 Warhorse 
10/23-How to Succeed- % a bus has been filled with only one advertisement. 
11/19-Radio City trip-Ad being sent out to papers. 
10/1-Harbor Yard arena for Bruins v. Islanders Game. 
Jack stated that Yoga class with be starting 9/8 thru 10/13. He also stated that Zumba class was 
cancelled and they are working to try to find a replacement. Preschool sports class starts 9/27 and 
so does that Art program. Jack stated that Joe Garfalo sent a letter thanking the Recreation 
Department for their support for the Basketball program. 
New Business: 
Motion to Accept Quassy Trip: 
1s1 Pat Stanek 2nd Glen Greene Vote: 4-0 Motion carries 



Jack Ahearn stated that a letter was sent from Playground Parent Maria Kochiss regarding 
reimbursement of fee due to Chatfield Park being closed for the summer. Commissioner Greene 
states that he believes that the board should reimburse $100. 

Motion to Refund $100 to Maria Kochiss $100 for summer playground payment. 
Motion: Glen Greene Second: Pat Stanek Vote: 4-0 
Motion carries. 

Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:40 p.m. 
Motion: Glenn Greene 
Motion carries 

Second: Pat Stanek Vote: 4-0 


